
 

 
 

 
COFFEE AND  
       GREETING TEAMS 
 

March 1: Cathy Hedge, Jessica Sievers, 
  and Susan Gormely 
March 8: Laura Bonella, Jane Pelletier, 
  and Sarah Desmet  
March 15: Les and Miki Loschky, Lorn   
  Clement and Lynn Ewanow 
March 22: Harriette Janke, Tom Phillips,   
  and Susan Adamchak  
March 29: Anne Cowan, Enell Foerster,   
  Chris Bailey, and Kim Ewing  
 
 

Learn more about coffee and greeting 
teams from Shirley Hobrock at 785 776-
3175 or shirleyjhobrock@hotmail.com. 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

HELPFUL INFORMATION FOR MEMBERS AND FRIENDS 
 

Contact Fellowship administrator Susan Turner at 785 539-3272 or 
office@uufm.net to UPDATE YOUR MAILING ADDRESS, PHONE, or EMAIL, or 
to CANCEL YOUR SUBSCRIPTION to this newsletter.  You may also contact 
Susan to learn how to join our private COFFEE AND CONVERSATIONS 

FACEBOOK group.  
 

If you’ve considered BECOMING A MEMBER of UUFM, ask Welcoming chair 
Shirley Hobrock at 785 776-3175 or shirleyjhobrock@hotmail.com, or 
Jonalu Johnstone at 785 537-2349 or revjonalu@uufm.net.  

 

Fellowship members may receive UU WORLD MAGAZINE, without cost.   
 An audio version of UU World is available for those with vision or read-

ing difficulties.  To subscribe, contact Susan Turner at 785 537-2349 or 
office@uufm.net.  Read UU World online at www.uuworld.org. 

 

Join in discussions of interest; receive information on community events, 
and last-minute updates and announcements on our UUFM EMAIL LIST.  
Contact list moderator Ruth Welti at welti@ksu.edu to subscribe.  

 

Consider the convenience of ELECTRONIC GIVING.  UUFM relies on the 
financial support of our congregation and electronic contributions offer a 
simple and easy way to give on a regular basis.  For details, contact Fel-
lowship bookkeeper Sandy Nelson at sandralounelson@yahoo.com or 
785 341-0135, or pick up literature and a form from the information 
carousel in the Alsop room at the Fellowship.  Thank you! 

 
SUNDAY ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
Please contact fellowship administrator Susan Turner at 785 537-2349 or 

office@uufm.net, NO LATER THAN WEDNESDAY EVENING with announce-
ments and information for inclusion in the Sunday morning order of 
service bulletin.  

 
CARING FOR MEMBERS AND FRIENDS 

 
If you need a ride or could use a hand, or if you know members or friends 

who are experiencing life challenges and would appreciate assistance or 
support, please let our Caring Committee know.  Contact us at  

  785 537-2349 or office@uufm.net.   
 
BUILDING USE AND SCHEDULING  

 
Please check with Susan Turner to be sure your desired date is available 

before finalizing plans for any use of the Fellowship building, including 
COMMITTEE MEETINGS, Fellowship activities, or private events that will be 
held in the Fellowship building.  To confirm building availability and sche-
dule your activity, or for more information, contact Sue at 785 537-2349 
or office@uufm.net.  

 
APRIL NEWSLETTER DEADLINE  

 
The deadline for submissions to the March edition of The UUFM Voice will 

be Sunday, MARCH 15.  Submissions received later may not be included 
in the newsletter.  Please send your newsletter contributions to Susan 
Turner at 539-3272 or office@uufm.net.

Administrator's Schedule 
 

Monday, March 2 - 1 to 6 pm 
Tuesday, March 3 - 1 to 6 pm  
Thursday, March 5 - 1 to 6 pm 
Saturday, March 7 - 2 to 5 pm 
Monday, March 9 - 1 to 6 pm 
Tuesday, March 10 - 1 to 6 pm 
Thursday, March 12 - 1 to 6 pm 
Saturday, March 14 - 2 to 5 pm 
Monday, March 16 - 1 to 6 pm 
Tuesday, March 17 - 1 to 6 pm  
Thursday, March 19 - 1 to 6 pm 
Saturday, March 21 - 2 to 5 pm 
Monday, March 23 - 1 to 6 pm 
Tuesday, March 24 - 1 to 6 pm 
Thursday, March 26 - 1 to 6 pm 
Saturday, March 28 - 2 to 5 pm 
Monday, March 30 - 1 to 6 pm 
Tuesday, March 31 - 1 to 6 pm 

 

Drop in at the Fellowship during Susan 
Turner’s office hours, or call 785 537-2349, 
or email office@uufm.net. 

NEED A NEW NAME TAG ? 
 
 

If you would like your preferred pronouns 
noted on your name tag, please let us 
know.  There is a $6 fee to replace lost 
name tags, or get a new magnetic ver-
sion.  Name tags are provided without cost 
for new members.  Let us know your name 
tag preferences. Contact Madilena Mendiola 
at 858 472-8326 or madilenam@gmail.com. 
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